
18. YEAR 2000 FUND

The Board considered the report of a meeting which had been held on 29 October
1999 to reassess applications for funding from the Board’s Year 2000 fund and to
allocate the remaining balance of this fund.

The Board resolved:

1. That the allocations made at the meeting on 29 October 1999 be confirmed.

2. That the allocation made to the Canterbury Caledonian Society be amended
to $960 in order to provide an additional sum of $100 to be available for
allocation towards the Candlelight Carols.


